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 Objection

Comments It appears that RSL are already expanding even before this  retrospective planning permission has 
been permitted.   
They have just taken over a skip company with a capacity of over 250 skips which will impact upon 
the input and output from the site, the traffic in the local area and Babsham Lane. 
I have heard - via someone with close RSL connections - that RSL are willing to 'chase' retrospective 
applications to ensure expansion takes place e.g., this won't be the first or last application to come 
about. 
I have read on the RSL latest news that WSCC are approving of the site at Elbridge I do hope that 
they remain impartial when making a decision and realise that they have not kept themselves up to 
date with all matters that have been raised thus far. 
A closer eye should have been kept on this company and their operations to ensure that they are 
keeping to guidelines/conditions set. 
I do hope that the concerns residents have shared regarding this company are taken into account 
when determining this application. 
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